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Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: CN bridge signage programme

From: Sent: June 22, 2009 3:13 PM
To: Kitteringham, Kimberley
Subject: CN bridge signage programme

Dear Ms. Kitteringham,

This comment is with respect to the issue of the CN bridge community sign programme that is on the agenda for
Tuesday's (June 23, 2009) Council meeting. We are very pleased that there will be no sign on the CN bridge at
Doncaster and Henderson Aves., and would like, if possible, for the bridge on Bayview Ave., at the Longo's plaza,
to be exempt from this programme as well. I have not spoken to a single resident who is in favour of the
programme. People seem to view these signs as nothing more than billboards, and would not like to see them in
our area. Thank you for passing this comment on to Council.

Marilyn Ginsburg, Chair
Grandview Area Residents Association
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